
Peek at the Week 
Year 2— 15th September 2023 

Our Learning 

This week,  it has been a pleasure to wel-

come the children into Year 2 and they 

are settling really well.  They are getting 

used to the routines in their new classes. 

The children will start coming home with 

reading books at the end of this week and 

beginning of next week. We have listened 

to the children read and given them a 

book to support the level that they are 

reading now. Some children have moved 

back since coming back from the holidays 

but I am sure as they become more confi-

dent they will move back up quickly. If 

you think your child is struggling to read 

the book that they have been given, 

please talk to their class teacher. The chil-

dren have been looking at  numbers to 

100 counting in 10s which the children 

were good at.  

Next week, , the children are looking at 

partitioning two-digit numbers using a 

place value chart..  We are also continuing 

to learn about ‘The Great Fire of London ‘ 

and Samuel Pepys.  

Important Dates / Reminders 
Please remember to complete Maths 

homework and read daily. 

Children should complete one piece of 

homework each week from 

their Autumn 1  Homework 

Menu. 

Spelling test is on a Friday 

Please wear PE kits  on a Wednesday.  

It would be great if all of the children’s 

clothes can be named particularly school 

an d P.E uniform jumpers. We already 

have a box of unnamed jumpers which we 

will be putting outside when we dismiss 

the children at the end of the day.  

Also, please send the children in with a 

named water bottle that they can drink 

from throughout the day.  

Here is the link if you would like to sup-

port your child with phonics at home: 

https:// 

www.littlewandlelettersandsounds.org.uk/ re-

sources/for-parents/  

Contact us: year2@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 


